CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER

Great News from Rm.133

Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby 719-486-4407

Skoucherik@lakecountyshcools.net

Slepore@Lakecountyschools.net



Welcome back from break! We hope you had a wonderful holiday and spent time with your family. This month we will be exploring The Building Study. During The Building Study we will talk about buildings in our town, who builds buildings, tools used to make them, and what buildings are made of. If anyone has any pictures of interesting building that you would love to share with the class that would lovely! If you can't print them, you can always email Ms. Shelby or Ms. Steph for us to print. We can't wait start our new study!

January

OUR LEARNING

This month we will be focusing on move open ended play. We will use different kinds of blocks for building and exploring.

Our Letters this month are G, S, J.

HOME CONNECTION

Take a walk around your neighborhood and town to look at all the unique buildings we have around us. Talk about what each building. What they look like, what they think they are made of, and what they are used for. If you take any pictures from your walk we would like to see them and show the class!

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
3 Start of The Building Study	4	5	6	7
10	11	12	13	14
17 MLKJ Day Center Closed	18	19 Going to the Library	20	21 The Center is open
24	25	26	27	28
31				

Remember!

Please remember to bring in snow clothes all winter long! Please bring in a hat, gloves, snow pants, boots and a winter coat. Thank you, Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby!